Scots recognised in King’s New Year
Honours List

The Scottish Secretary has congratulated the many people from across Scottish
society who have been recognised in the New Year Honours List published

today.


http://www.government-world.com/scots-recognised-in-kings-new-year-honours-list/
http://www.government-world.com/scots-recognised-in-kings-new-year-honours-list/

